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DATE: December 30, 2022 

TO: RMU Bulletin Boards, RMU Website 

CC: Rodney Bourne, General Manager and Gwen Cresswell, Finance Manager 

FROM: Chad Davis, Operations Manager 

RE: Surplus Streetlight Poles 

 
 
 
In the event that RMU has streetlight poles that are damaged or otherwise no longer usable by RMU they 
are available for sale on a first come, first served, as available basis.   
 
Aluminum, galvanized or other metals poles will be sold for the following unit prices: 

1. 20 feet or less in length: $50 per each 
2. 20 to 30 feet in length: $75 per each 
3. Over 30 feet in length: $100 per each 

 
All poles sold shall be in the condition as-is and RMU will not provide any warranty or guarantee of 
condition of the pole purchased.  All sales will be final with no returns allowed. 
 
The purchaser is required to transport the pole off RMU’s site.  The purchaser will be responsible for 
payment using a payment method allowed by RMU before removal of material as allowed. 
 
 
 
 


